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The article on the Turtle 
Guardians was most 
interesting and educated me 
about a subject and an 
environmental goal I have 
little knowledge of. A worthy 
article in a worthy publication. 
Yet I had no idea where 
Kemble is. The article did a 
good job of locating it, but 
may I suggest that for articles 
relating to a lesser-known 
community (i.e, not on your 
last-page map) that you 
include an inset map locating 
it. You could just use part of 
your last-page map. There are 
definitely times when I cannot 
specifically locate the area 
being discussed in an article. 
And Nicholl Spence’s article 

was quite interesting, and I 
think she deserves a more 
informative author summary 
because the one used does not 
refer to her work for the 
magazine. Yes, people can read 
mastheads, but they also can 
choose not to. I suggest a 
second sentence: “Among her 
work is the design and layout 
for this magazine.”

Doug Yonson, Nepean

I usually pick up a copy from 
Foodstuffs. However, I thought 
I should finally subscribe. 
Print is definitely not dead!

David Orsini, Georgetown

We have had a subscription 
to your wonderful magazine 
for several years now and 
thoroughly enjoy each issue. 
My husband and I lived in 
the Halton Region for 60 and 
50 years prior to moving to 
Vancouver Island in 2001… 
Due to the present tensions 
facing Canada today, I would 
like to suggest a contest to 

see which community along 
the Escarpment can raise, 
paint, fly or post the most 
number of Canadian flags 
and boost our patriotism at 
the same time. Let’s show 
them what Canadian spirit 
looks like!! Are you up for it?

Pamela Brown, Comox, B.C.

Editor’s note: 
If you have flags flying 
where you are, we’d love 
to see them! Email photos 
to editor@NEViews.ca 

As a resident of the Saugeen 
Peninsula, I enjoy the free 
copies of your magazine 
delivered to Peacock’s and at 
the Tobermory Information 
Centre at the Community 
Centre in my home town. 
Attached, a cheque for a one 
year subscription to a friend 
who was my neighbour in the 
St. Lawrence Neighbourhood. 
I moved from St. Lawrence 
seventeen years ago on April 
1, 2008. I trust you and Mike 

Davis will find yourselves at 
the Sources of Knowledge 
Forum in Fall 2025.

Janet Pugsley, Tobermory

 

Regarding the Spring 2025 
issue (which was great) I 
especially liked the cartoon at 
the top of “Readers and 
Viewers”. Truer words were 
never written. However, I 
noticed that on the opposite 
page was an advertisement for 
the real estate firm Century 21 
advertising 132 acres of 
property in an area of fine 
homes and rural farmland to 
which you can build your 
estate home. Hmmm. Great 
magazine.....

E. Fagen, Niagara
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recognizable

Cruise Georgian Bay with Canada’s most 
ferry.

 savour the memories.
Imagine the voyage, 

Reservations & information:
1-800-265-3163
ontarioferries.com

Daily sailings from May 2 to Oct. 26, 2025
Tobermory, ON  |  Manitoulin Island, ON

Passenger and vehicle ferry.
Walk-ons are welcome.


